

November 30th, 1979

Dear Mr. Morrison:

On behalf of the Squash Section of Cascades Club, I am happy to confirm the agreement made with Alan Hopkins, to give you a Family Life Squash Membership in exchange for your contribution of fill to cover the septic field, and in consideration of the forthcoming crushed stone, to be laid over the driveway and parking lot in front of the clubhouse, before winter.

The membership will be in the name of Mr. and Mrs. David Morrison and covers playing privileges for them and children up to the age of eighteen years.

Membership of Cascades Club is mandatory, and must be applied for thorough regular channels (which I believe is already being done).

I hope this will be the beginning of many years of enjoyable squash-playing, and club participation for your family.

Our thanks to you.

Yours Sincerely,

SA/dr

Sheila Allan Chairperson, Squash Section Cascades Club Inc.